
   CHIEFS BOARD REPORT JUNE 2017 
   INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
June 26, 2017 
 
1) I went to a ISO update on Tuesday June 27th, it was very informative and I 
found out we will be going through an audit before the end of the year. 
 
2) I passed my final NREMT test and when I receive my paper work I will send to 
C.D.P.H.&E to complete. 
 
3) If you are here on the 4th of July your help would be appreciated in cleaning 
up kitchen after breakfast. 
 
4) Steps have been installed at Mount Lindo radio shed. 
 
5) Light on Helipad has been repaired.  
 
6) Funding for single channel dispatch has been secured and work has begun 
again to complete project. 
 
7) Mountain Chiefs meeting was held at our station on Monday June 19th part of 
the meeting was the dispatch user agreement with Jeffcom Board Chair Jon 
Greer. We presented an updated version of their original agreement, it was 
discussed in detailed and will be sent to their legal for review. (See attached) 
 
Calls for June 28, 2017  
1-MVA, 7-Medical’s, 3-Smoke Checks, 1-Wildland Fire, 1-Lift Assist,  
1-Natural Gas Leak, 2-False Alarms, 7-Cancel En route 
Total for June-23 
Total for Year-160 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson  
Chief 


